
 
 

Opportunity for a 14-week Practical Training of Solar Mini-grid Technology

[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of the African Child Mini-grid Project under the African Mini-grid Program supported by GEF/UNDP, the Ministry of Water and Energy in collaboration with Addis Ababa Institute of Technology (AAiT), has developed a 14-week training program on solar mini-grid design, installation, operation, and maintenance.

The first training program will be launched in the second week of January 2025 for a limited number of applicants with BSc Degree in Electrical or Mechanical or Electromechanical Engineering to be selected on a competitive basis. 

Interested applicants will have to send expression of interest by e-mail directly to fitsum.salehu@aait.edu.et attached with educational credentials and curriculum vitae and copy to f.woldehanna@aau.edu.et., no later than December 20, 2024  Female applicants are highly encouraged and only selected applicants will be notified of admission. Trainees must be committed to actively participate in the program to receive an official certificate of completion.  

 
